Assunta Ferrante

From: Clerks@vaughan.ca

Sent: Tuesday, February 22, 2022 9:20 AM

To: Assunta Ferrante

Subject: FW: [External] 3812 major Mackenzie land development

From: Jack Cristofoli

Sent: Friday, February 18, 2022 6:51 PM

To: Clerks@vaughan.ca

Subject: [External] 3812 major Mackenzie land development

COMMUNICATION C136
ITEM NO. 4

COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE
(PUBLIC MEETING)

March 1, 2022

My name is Jack and | live in the vellore village area which is very close to the proposed development site at 3812 Major
Mackenzie Dr. | am writing to vote against this proposal from happening. Major Mackenzie is already a very congested
road with Canadas wonderland and the well needed and welcomed Cortelluci hospital being so close to each other.
Adding these 5 gigantic buildings will add a tremendous amount of traffic to the already over crowded Major Mackenzie.
Having these 5 building at the N/W corner of Weston and Major Mackenzie will also be an eye sore as they will be the
only things seen while driving by this beautiful neighborhood. I’'m ok with something a lot smaller being developed, but

what is being proposed, | am totally against. --
Thanks

Jack Cristofoli
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